
 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd January                    Year 2  Home learning 

 
Hello Year 2! 

It’s nearly the weekend! I’m sure you’ve enjoyed listening to Mr Benn’s stories this week 
and starting to plan your own story in this style too. Yesterday in maths we learnt about 
money and getting change back…a very important life skill that we will be doing lots more 
practice on. If your families are happy for you to do so it’s helpful to get a selection of 
coins and notes out and play Shop Keepers with different items. Look after them though 
as every penny counts! 

Friday afternoon is our play area time and a nice chance to have a good run around after 
all that hard work we’ve been doing all week. Hopefully the weather is good and you get a 
chance to get out in your garden or on a walk. If not have you tried ‘Draw with Rob’ on his 
YouTube channel? He has some great, easy to follow videos for children to help you learn 
to draw lots of different things including animals and characters. The dog is one of my 
favourites as shown below. Have a go and see how you get on. 

 

 

Have a look below to see what I would like you to do today. 

Mrs Garner 



  

 

 

 

 

Handwriting  
 
Today we are going to practise some of the letters we have been learning this week in 

lowercase and uppercase f,j,v,w,u and y  .  
Which ones did you find the trickiest? Look back at your writing and practice the ones you 
think could be neater. Remember to sit the letters nicely on the line.  
 
 

Reading – Don’t forget to read some of your reading book today, to keep those 
skills going. Maybe you could send us a photo of you doing some lovely reading at home? 
 
 
 

Spelling Zone 
 
Can you write four sentences about Mr Benn’s stories using these four red words; of, off, my 
and by. We will be uploading a Spelling Zone video on the school website for you to watch and 
practise the spellings.  

Maths  -  

Yesterday you were practising giving change from £10 and £20 in your mini shop.  

Today I would like you to practise some more and if you are feeling confident turn the price 
labels over and on the back write slightly trickier numbers for example; £2.50, £3.50 etc 

Remember half of 10 is 5 so half of 100 is 50. 100 pence (100p) is the same as £1 so half of £1 
is 50 pence (50p). Don’t worry if you find this a bit tricky as we will be having plenty more 
practice! 



 

Watch the BBC Bitesize maths, money video on giving change and there is a quiz too to have a 
go at. Also try the website ICT games and have a go at the game ‘Pay For It’. 
 

 

This afternoon…  
 
 We’ve been working hard all week and Friday afternoon is our play area time! If the weather 
is good just enjoy being outdoors- how many star jumps can you do in a minute? Can you then 
beat your own record? Can you measure how far you can jump? 
 
If the weather is not so good have you taken a look at the Plymouth National Aquarium website? 
They are doing home learning sessions with lots of amazing, different creatures and the 
Aquarium teachers will show you their special AquaLab, exploring the science behind the TV 
series, ‘The Deep’ (on CBBC on weekdays). 
 
Last but not least…. Have a lovely weekend! 
 
 

 
 

 


